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Public Notice
THE MONTEREY COUNTY FISH AND 

GAME ADVISORY COMMISSION
is now accepting Competitive Grant Applications for eligible County Fish & Game projects 
related to the propagation and conservation, as well as education and youth 
activities.  Please submit by 12p.m. on Tuesday, January 15, 2019. Additional 
information on the grant application forms and process may be obtained by contacting 
Susan Rosales-Nava at the Monterey County RMA-Parks Department (831) 755-4907.


